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April 9, 2024 
 

EOIR to Open West Los Angeles Immigration Court  
Los Angeles – Olive Street Immigration Court to Close 

 
FALLS CHURCH, VA – The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) today 
announced that the West Los Angeles Immigration Court will open on May 6, 2024, and 
the Los Angeles – Olive Street Immigration Court will close at the close of business on 
April 17, 2024. 
 
From April 18 through April 29, the Santa Ana Immigration Court will serve as the 
alternate filing location for cases assigned to the Los Angeles – Olive Street Immigration 
Court and for cases assigned to the West Los Angeles Immigration Court. The West 
Los Angeles Immigration Court will begin accepting phone calls and filings on April 30, 
2024. 
 
Cases currently assigned to the Los Angeles – Olive Street Immigration Court will 
transfer to one of the following Los Angeles Immigration Courts: West Los Angeles, 
North Los Angeles, or Van Nuys Boulevard. EOIR will provide official advance notice to 
all parties whose cases are reassigned. 
 
Information for the West Los Angeles Immigration Court is as follows: 
 
           LOCATION:           West Los Angeles Immigration Court 
                                                                5245 Pacific Concourse Drive 

Los Angeles, CA 90045                                                                                  
 

HOURS OF OPERATION:  8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday  
 
           TELEPHONE:                        310-335-2100                                                 
 
Please monitor EOIR’s public announcements and EOIR’s operational status webpage 
for important updates and the latest information on the court’s current operating status. 
 

— EOIR — 

 
The Executive Office for Immigration Review is an agency within the Department of Justice. EOIR’s mission is 

to adjudicate immigration cases by fairly, expeditiously, and uniformly interpreting and 
administering the Nation’s immigration laws. Under delegated authority from the Attorney General, 

EOIR conducts immigration court proceedings, appellate reviews, and administrative hearings.  
EOIR is committed to ensuring fairness in all cases it adjudicates. 
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